
 
It is hard to believe that we have already been in school for over 3 weeks! Our students have come 

in ready to learn and we have settled into the daily routines.  Please remember that ​you play a vital role in 
your child’s success at school​.  You can help by asking your child about his/her day, having a positive 
attitude about learning, and reading to or with your child every night.  You would be amazed what 20 
minutes of reading with your child each night will do for  his/her language development and reading 
skills.  
Thank You 

Thank you for your efforts to get your  children to school on time each day!  
If your student needs to eat breakfast at school, please make arrangements for him/her to arrive ​at 8:05 
am. ​  This will allow time for eating breakfast and getting to class on time. 
 ​Our school day starts at 8:35 am ​ and instruction begins right away.  Students who are late arrivals miss 
valuable learning.  
SHOUT OUT! ​To being alert and active in the late start process. We want to continue to make this a smooth 
process and be able to support you and your student along the way! Late start is a 30 minute delay to the 
start of the school day. Students can arrive at ​8:35 am ​ for breakfast and instruction starts at​ 9:05 am​. 

Calling all Volunteers! 
Interested in helping out our Tribe?  Want to become a more integral part of our school community? 
Volunteer! We have a coordinated volunteer program and have been so impressed with the number of 
individuals who have expressed an interest in helping in our school.  We gladly welcome volunteers to help 
in a variety of ways: 
*Morning Readers ​ ​(Takes place in the morning, beginning in September and continues through the school 
year! You will get paired with a classroom and read with students each morning from 8:05-8:35am) 
* ​Watch D.O.G.S.​ ​(Fathers, Grandfathers, Step-Fathers, Uncles, and other father figures who volunteer to 
serve at least one day a year in a variety of school activities throughout one school day!) 
* ​Lunch Support Volunteers ​ ​(You will assist students in the cafeteria. Opening drinks and containers, etc. 
Daily from 11am-12:30pm) 

If you would like to sign up to volunteer, please stop by the office for a form or come to our first PTO 
meeting of the year on 9/11 in Room 3 from 6:00-7:00pm (Childcare provided by SACC for free!) 

What will you Be in September? 
At home try and use the districts 8 pillars of success language so that your child knows the expectations in 
and out of school OR focus on one of the characteristics as a family and see what kind of results you get! 

Collaboration, Responsibility, Creativity, Communication, Resilience, 
Respectfulness, Citizenship, & Critical Thinking 

Leading &  Learning with a smile, 
Dr. Sladek 

@TrumanElementaryMVR3 @TrumanTribe                   @trumanelementarymvr3 


